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Hamre Jaime

From: Steve Navarra <stevenavarraconstruction@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2018 11:30 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: bridge of the people

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

the powerful few have an agenda to not let the public access a trail that would reduce countless miles in a automobile , 

all because it travels by their area,this is a chance to get people to exercise  enjoy the out of doors and possible errands 

to town ,on a bicycle .separate and safe from cars .We moved to Philomath and really utilized and enjoyed the separate 

five mile bike path to Corvallis  

thanks for the chance to make a comment Steve and Janet Navarra ps we have been in bend for 35 years  


